
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Denounces Habibiya Bombing, urges security services
not to be complacent

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakeem, head of the National Iraqi Alliance, expressed his denouncement of the

sinful attack that struck Al-Habibiya District. His eminence tweeted on Thursday 15/4/2021: “We

were struck by the martyrdom of multiple civilians and multiple wounded, in an explosion that

was set of in Al-Habibiya district in Baghdad, and while we express our strong denouncement of

this sinful attack. His Eminence urged the security authorities not to be complacent and

reassured, because this would provide an opportunity for terrorist sleeper cells to target

citizens, mercy for the martyrs and quick recovery of the wounded.


